
SHOWCASE YOUR
 SERVICES AT THE

  PARTY AT THE PLAZA 2025
CARE FAIR!

Arkansas Hospice Foundation is seeking
patient and caregiver support organizations
to participate in the Care Fair at this year’s
Party at the Plaza on April 26, 2025. Expected
event attendance is over 2,500 individuals of
all ages. This event is FREE to the public to
attend! Space is limited - sign up now to be a
part of this unique community event.

10x10 tent
6 ft folding table a
2 chairs 
*please note, electricity is NOT
included for this event

WE WILL PROVIDE:WE WILL PROVIDE:

ABOUT THE PARTYABOUT THE PARTY

COMPASSIONATE CARECOMPASSIONATE CARE
FOR OUR COMMUNITYFOR OUR COMMUNITY

COST TO PARTICIPATE:COST TO PARTICIPATE:
$100 per tent

RESERVE YOUR SPACE:RESERVE YOUR SPACE:
Contact Holly Tindall
Arkansas Hospice Foundation
htindall@arkansashospice.org

EXHIBITOR SCHEDULE:EXHIBITOR SCHEDULE:
Saturday, April 26th
11am - 1:30pm: Load-in 
2pm-7pm: Care Fair Open
to the public
7pm-9pm - Load-out

On April 26th, 2025 kicking off at 2:00 p.m. the fourth annual Party
at the Plaza will rock the stage and beyond at Argenta Plaza on

Main Street in North Little Rock. The 2025 festival theme is
“Arkansas Roots”, featuring standout musical acts, artists and

makers, kids activities and community services that all call
Arkansas home. Centrally located in the vibrant Argenta Arts

District, expect a festival of music, art, food and drinks, kids
activities and a fun and informative “Care Fair” all to benefit the

work of the Arkansas Hospice Family of Care.

To learn more, visit:
www.arkansashospice.org/plaza2024


